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Brian ODonnell <bloffroad@yahoo.com>
Monday, March 8, 2010 6:54 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Please do not change the current leverage available to forex traders from 100:1 to 10:1.
Doing so will create a financial hard ship to me and my family.

Brian O’ Donnell
Chino hills, Ca.


